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July 2025 

 
Welcome new All Nations student! 
 
On behalf of the All Nations Global Community we want to welcome you to All Nations 
Christian College! 
 
Being a part of All Nations is so much more than just ‘doing your course’. It comes much 
closer to joining a new family, with so many brothers and sisters from all over the world. 
We hope that you will find the community life at All Nations to be of great value for your 
spiritual growth, plus a lot of fun too! 
 
At All Nations we run a Barnabas system for new students. A Barnabas is a current 
student, who will help you settle into your study routine, pray for you and answer further 
questions when you arrive.  
 
If you would like to have a Barnabas, please send an e-mail to 
head.students@allnations.ac.uk, stating your: 

• name 

• gender 

• country of origin 

• marital status and if you have any children. 

We can then link you to a Barnabas, ideally over the summer, depending on the Head 
Students’ availabilities.  
 
We pray that the coming weeks of preparation for your arrival at All Nations will be blessed 
by our Lord Jesus Christ, and we are really eager to see you at the start of term! 
 
 
Head Students of the Student Committee  
 
 
 


